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Construction Contract Reform  - Webinar 

 

CCAO is pleased to offer a one-hour webinar on May 8, 2013 at 9:30 a.m. explaining some of the key 

changes that have been made to Ohio’s public improvement law that provide county officials with new 

options for designing and constructing public improvements. The last state budget amended Ohio’s  

public improvement law to authorize county officials to use single prime contracting, construction  

manager at risk and design build as alternatives to multiple prime contracting which had generally been 

required of public owners since 1877. 

 

This webinar will include an explanation of the requirements for contracting with design professionals 

as well as information on the options now available to counties for constructing public improvements.  

 

CCAO is pleased to have Jack Rosati, Esquire, Partner and Chair, Construction Law Group, Bricker and 

Eckler, LLP, and Michael Shadoan, AIA, Warren County Facilities Management Director, to share their 

collective expertise on construction contract reform. The webinar will include information on: 

 

 How to hire qualified design professionals and prepare contracts that lead to successful projects. 

 How and when to use construction manager at risk, design build, and single prime contracting for 

your construction contract work. 

 Learn directly from a county facility director who has experience with the design build form of  

      contracting. 

 

Participants in the webinar may pose questions to the presenters who will respond during and after the 

power point presentation. To register for this exceptional educational opportunity, please click on this 

link:  https://www3.gotomeeting.com/register/435111246   If you experience difficulty in connecting 

to the link above and you wish to register for the webinar, please email Amanda Jones, CCAO Program 

Assistant, at ajones@ccao.org   and provide her with your email address.  Space is limited for this 

webinar, so register early.  If you have questions regarding registering for the webinar, please contact 

Amanda at the email address listed above. For additional information regarding the topic for this webi-

nar, please contact Brad Cole, CCAO Managing Director of Research at bcole@ccao.org 
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